

Foundation Stage Weekly Newsletter

Dear Families,



Happy half term! We hope you have a lovely holiday.

Creative Challenge

Over the half term please can your child create something about their holiday. This could be a painting,

drawing, model, collage. Whatever they would like to make. Please put a photo of your child's creations on Dojo.



Please keep reading and practising tricky words with your child over the half term. Regular practice is so important. Please encourage lots of sentence writing too!

Please don't forget to apply long lasting sun cream in the morning so that your child is protected from the sun. All children need a named hat and a bottle of water in school every day please.

Forest School

Here are the groups for Forest School for next Monday...



Nithya Mahesh
Eden Johnston
Harper Foyle
Niamh Smith
Reggie Woodman
Theo WalkerFowler
Chloe Christie-K
Denis Krakovski
Finley Chitty
Joshua Widlake
Lyla Thorne
Rosey Kettel
Romeo Shaw

Alfie Godley
Coen Powell
Eliza Williams
Hunter Parkman
Jason Baker
Mia-Rose Dale
Yazan Alawad
Dylan Morgan
Jacob Bail
Leo Carman
Layton Aldridge
Ronney Bridger
Archer Ryan

Please make sure that your child has their own named welly boots.



If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support,

The Foundation Stage Team